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Dear Parents/ Guardians,  
 
Viking Workshop at Shropshire Hills Discovery Centre - Friday 26th January 9.00 - 15.30  
 
Stiperstones class will be visiting a Viking Workshop at the Shropshire Hills Discovery Centre on Friday 26th 
January. This educational trip has been planned to enhance our understanding of the Viking era and their impact 
on British history.  
 
The workshop will provide a fantastic opportunity for our students to discover more about the Vikings and their 
lives in Britain. Led by expert educators, the activities will be engaging and informative, allowing our students to 
gain hands-on experience and develop their historical knowledge.  
 
Date and Time:  
The Viking Workshop will take place on Friday 26th January from 9.00 am to 3.30 pm. It is important that all 
students arrive at school promptly in the morning, as we will be departing shortly after. We anticipate returning 
to school by 3.30 pm, where students can be collected as usual.  
 
What to Bring:  
To ensure a comfortable and enjoyable experience, each student should bring the following items:  

1. Packed Lunch: Please provide your child with a packed lunch that is clearly labelled with their 
name.   
2. Drink: It is essential for students to bring a drink, preferably in a resealable bottle, to stay 
hydrated throughout the day.  
3. Coat: We recommend that students bring a coat, as the weather can be unpredictable. The 
Shropshire Hills Discovery Centre offers outdoor activities, and it is important for our students to be 
prepared for all conditions.  
4. School Uniform: We kindly request that all students wear their school uniform for this trip.  

 
Cost: 
We would like to express our gratitude to the PTFA, who have kindly contributed towards the cost of the coach 
for this visit which has significantly reduced the overall expense for each student. 
The cost of this trip is £12.50 per pupil and we would be grateful if you could make this payment via the 
Bookings and Payments section of School Spider.  
  
We believe that this Viking Workshop will be a valuable and enjoyable experience for all the students, deepening 
their knowledge and fostering their curiosity. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation in providing educational opportunities for our students.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs V Baillie  


